
June 24, 2024 

Ms. Linda Bridwell 

Executive Director 

Public Service Commission 

PO Box 615 Frankfort, KY 40602 

Ms. Bridwell: 

Enclosed is Muhlenberg County Water District #l's notice related to Central City's rate increase. 

Muhlenberg County Water District #1 is preparing a pass-through request, upon Public Service 

Commission approval, regarding the resulting increase in its rates and would ask that it be permitted to 

file electronically. 

Sincerely, 

Craig Porter 

Superintendent 

JUN 28 2024

Case No. 2024-00213






